
Together we live learn and value 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

YSGOL GYNRADD A MEITHRIN STRYD SIORS 

GEORGE STREET PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 

Wainfelin Road, Pontypool, Torfaen NP4 6BX  
 

Friday 24 September 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We have all been enjoying the Indian Summer this week as we make the most of the late summer sunshine. 

What a bonus it has been! Children have been lunching outside and taking full advantage of the space on 

our wonderful field.  And we have been busy in classes too. Children have settled happily into the rhythm of 

school and are showing great attitudes to their learning. I thoroughly enjoyed a joint Year 3&4 Seren yr 

Wythnos assembly this morning where we celebrated both year group’s tremendous effort and enthusiasm. 

I know there will be many of these uplifting moments to follow across the school as the year unfolds.     

DRESS BLUE FOR SUE 

A reminder that we will be holding a non-uniform (Blue) day next Wednesday, 29th September to raise 

funds and help Mrs Ralph in her support for Nerve Tumours UK. 

A few days later, on Sunday 3rd October, we will all be willing Mrs Ralph onwards as she joins the 

thousands of runners taking part in this year’s London Marathon.   

Please note that, Year 6 pupils who will be attending West Mon on Wednesday for the first of their 

transition visits will be able to Dress Blue on Thursday instead.  

NASAL FLU IMMUNISATIONS 

Many thanks to all parents/carers who have returned the consent form recently sent home. Nasal flu 

immunisations will take place on Thursday next week. It is still possible to return any outstanding forms.  

CASHLESS PAYMENTS 

Further letters are being sent home next week requesting parents/carers sign up for the authority’s new 

cashless payment system. Please use the code contained in the letter to register your child so that payment 

can be made for any visits, trips, meals etc that your child has. 

SESSION TIMES 

A reminder to please keep to the following times: 

Breakfast Club 8.30 and start of the school day 8.50. 

Children should only be collected from school outside the normal finish time under exceptional 

circumstances, such as for a medical appointment that you have been unable to schedule outside the 

school day.  

The punctual attendance of your child(ren) is the first step in their learning. Thank you for your support.  
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Mr A Brasington 
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